From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:30:11 PM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:29 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Inflation is going up for everybody and our gas bill was already raised from $84 to $104 and
now to $167. This seems very unfair to seniors. We called to inform that we had installed a
high-efficiency furnace and were told by the installer that it should reduce our rates and when
we called Enbridge to report this efficiency saving we were told it is unlikely it would make
any difference as a new rate rate was planned for January. These rate increases are too
substantive and are too frequent.
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